
 

Fircroft, Inc. 

PO Box 1174 

Eastsound, WA 98245 

 

September 3, 2008 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Subject: General Rate Filing UW-081259 

  Replacement Tariff Pages  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed are three (3) replacement tariff pages for the above referenced filing, reflecting 

company and staff agreed revenue and rates for this filing. 

Pages are: Schedule No. 2 Metered Rate Service (2 pages) 

  Schedule No. 3 Ready to Serve Service (1 page) 

 

The replacement pages should generate a lower amount of revenue then our proposed 

filing in this docket. The agreed increase will also change our proposed monthly-metered 

rates. The annual increase will be about $2,300 or 8 percent increase. 

 

The company is petitioning the commission for an exemption to WAC 480-110-425 

(customer notice requirements) to allow the new rate design to go into effect with the 

revised rates at agreed levels on less than statutory notice per WAC 480-80-122. We have 

submitted this request and petition to allow rates to go into effect to coincide with our 

billing cycle and minimize our revenue shortfall. 

 

Our proposed tariff says the effective date is October 1, 2008. 

We ask the commission for an earlier effective date of September 15, 2008. 

  

Please call me at 360 376-6360 if you have any questions. Our email address is 

mtroxel2006@centurytel.net 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Office Manager 

Marie Troxel 

Fircroft, Inc. 
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